
Brixham Neighbourhood Development Plan Meeting 

This is to confirm that as advertised on the notice board at Brixham Town Hall, our next 

Forum meeting will be 7:00p.m. on Wednesday 25th November 2015 at the Function 

Room, Brixham Town Hall. 

Previous e-mails calling for volunteers to assist advertised that there have been various 

working groups progressing the Plan.  As a result there has now been progress in the areas of 

Housing, Employment, Transport, Greenspaces, Brixham Town Centre and Education.   

AGENDA 

On Wednesday we will seek the Forum's agreement on the Housing work.   

We propose to: 

1. Update the Forum on the progress of the working group with respect to Housing  

2. Confirm our understanding of the target housing number for the Brixham Peninsula. 

3. Confirm the constraints which limit development in our area. 

4. Confirm the sites which are proposed to be rejected for housing.  

5. Confirm the group of Brixham Peninsula Neighbourhood Forum sites which are proposed 

to be identified in the Development Plan for housing. 

 

It is still expected that prior to the meeting there will be a further e-mail circulation with final 

draft versions of relevant documents available in advance of the meeting. 

  
 


